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Jack Eastman, Watermaster April 11, 1994

District 47-C

Dear Jack;

Mr. Ray Jagkson has requested that I write to you concerning delivery of water
into a stock pond he owns in the NE4NEY% Sec. 1 T. 12S R. 13E. The microfiche
record does not show any connection between this pond (License 47-02452) and
Roseworth Reservoir. Mr. Jackson stated that Roseworth water has been used to

fill this pond for many years. It appears that the water is stored reservoir water
rather than licensed water. As long as the rights for Roseworth Reservoir allow
delivery for stockwater, it appears to be acceptable to deliver reservoir water to
this pond. Mr. Jackson stated that the Cedar Mesa Reservoir Co. has agreed to this
delivery.

Sincerely,

games E. Stanton

Sr. Water Resource Agent




